CARNAGHTS PRIMARY SCHOOL

ea Education Principal: Mr G. Murray

Authority Tel/Fax: (028) 2589 1403
E-mail : info@carnaghtsps.ballymena.ni.sch.uk
Website: https://carnaghtsps.weebly.com/

8" February 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian
We are planning to commence an after school Good News Club for P4 to P7 from 3.00 -
4.00pm, on the following Thursdays — 22" Feb, 29 Feb, 7t Mar, 14t Mar, 21 Mar,
(5 weeks). The club will be led by Miss C Patterson.
Please note that juice and biscuits will be provided at the Good News Club.
Please complete and return the attached permission slip to the school office by Tuesday 20th
February 2024, if you would like your child to attend. Please note that children should be
picked up promptly at 4.00pm. There will be no school bus available at this time.
Yours faithfully
ey
Mr G Murray
Principal

GOOD NEWS CLUB

Child/Children Class(es)

| give permission for my child/children to attend the Good News Club from 3.00pm to

4.00pm on the above dates.

Signed Parent/Guardian




